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Sent: Monday, July 10, 2023 2:05 PM
To: Comments 
Subject: [EXTERNAL MESSAGE] May 22, 2023 - Special Assessments Pursuant to Systemic Risk 

Determination - Notice of Proposed Rulemaking; Comment Request (RIN 3064-AF93) 
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Mr. James P. Sheesley 
Assistant Executive Secretary 
Attention: Comments—RIN 3064‐AF93 
Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation 
550 17th Street NW 
Washington, DC 20429 

Dear Mr. Sheesley: 

I am writing regarding the FDIC’s proposal to exempt community banks under $5 billion from the special assessment. 

I am the President of The First National Bank of Henning. We are located in west central Minnesota where we serve local 
farmers, small business owners, and entrepreneurs. Our bank locations are all in communities of less than 1,000 people. 
Our bank is currently $319 million in assets. We serve our local residents and fully intend to do so long into the future. 
We do not intend to get involved in the risky business practices that larger financial institutions like SVB have chosen to 
participate in. We are RELATIONSHIP Bankers! 

I strongly support the FDIC’s proposal to limit special assessments to the 113 large banking organizations that hold large 
amounts of uninsured deposits. 

Thank you for giving us the opportunity to comment on this important topic. Increasing assessments would adversely 
affect our ability to serve our rural Minnesota customer base! Please finalize your rulemaking as proposed! 

Sincerely, 

RANDY DORN 
PRESIDENT • DIRECTOR 
NMLS #740981 
The First National Bank of Henning 
Address: 101 Lake Ave S • PO Box 38 • Battle Lake, MN 56515 
Phone: (218) 864.5275 Office: (218) 864.7190 

GET SOCIAL WITH US! 
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